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Tiffany D. Thomas 
Houston City Council Member, District F  
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900 Bagby, 1st Floor · Houston, Texas 77002 · (832) 393-3002 · districtf@houstontx.gov 

March 8, 2024  
  
    
Jennifer Ostlind 
Interim Planning Director 
City of Houston 
611 Walker, 6th Floor 
Houston, TX 77002 
  
Dear Ms. Ostlind, 
  
I am writing to express our enthusiastic support for the proposed Walkable Places designation for the 
Park Eight Place project located at the intersection of Bellaire Boulevard and Rogerdale Road. 
  
The Park Eight Place project falls within the boundaries of District F, which I proudly represent. I am 
pleased to note that this project will provide connectivity to the existing Westchase District’s Trail 
System, offering pedestrians and cyclists enhanced accessibility to various destinations within our 
community, such as Arthur Storey Park, Harwin Park, and the HCC-Alief Campus. 
  
I believe that designating Park Eight Place as a Walkable Place would mark a significant milestone for 
the District F area and serve as a catalyst for future efforts to promote walkability and pedestrian-friendly 
initiatives within our community. I wholeheartedly endorse this designation and believe it aligns with our 
vision for a more vibrant, accessible, and sustainable District F. 
  
I would be grateful for your consideration of this request and eagerly anticipate the positive impact that 
this designation would have on our community. If you have any questions or require further information, 
please do not hesitate to contact my office at 832-393-3002 or via email at 
TiffanyD.Thomas@houstontx.gov. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
 

 
Houston City Councilmember, District F 
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February 12, 2024 
 
 
Jennifer Ostlind 
Interim Planning Director 
City of Houston 
611 Walker, 6th Floor 
Houston, TX 77002 
 
Dear Ms. Ostlind: 
 
The Alief Super Neighborhood Council #25 (ASNC) gladly supports the proposed 
Walkable Places designation for the Park Eight Place project located at the 
intersection of Bellaire Boulevard and Rogerdale Road. 
 
The Park Eight Place project is located within the ASNC’s boundaries and will 
connect to the existing Westchase District’s Trail System.  Several of the current 
destinations within the Westchase Trail System are also within the ASNC’s 
boundaries (e.g., Art Storey Park, Harwin Park, HCC-Alief Campus) and we welcome 
this expanded pedestrian and cyclist-friendly connectivity. 
 
We would sincerely appreciate your designating Park Eight Place as a Walkable 
Place. This designation would be a first for the Alief area and would, hopefully, 
encourage further efforts to create walkable projects within our community.   
 
Should you have any questions, please contact me at 281-787-8827 or via email, 
bquattro@sbcglobal.net.  
 
Sincerely, 

 
Barbara Quattro 
Chair 
 




